

September 4, 2020

Dear Child Care Provider:

This letter is to inform you that Child Care Licensure will not be conducting your 2020 mid-year inspection. Due to COVID-19, the Mississippi State Department of Health has decided to waive mid-year inspections. Currently mid-year inspections are deferred until on-site inspections resume in the state of Mississippi.

As you know our nation and state are facing unprecedented times. To support your child care program and ensure that you are prepared for your renewal visit later this year, we are providing you with some resources to help you review your facility and files. The enclosed forms will help you with improving quality and practices, and to identify and prevent the occurrence of non-compliant conditions that would cause health and safety issues for the children you serve.

We thank you for your cooperation as we navigate through this global health emergency. We thank you for all that you do in serving and keeping Mississippi's children safe during this time! If you have any questions, please continue to reach out to your licensing official.

Stay safe and well.

Sincerely,

HUTHA BYNUM
Tabitha Bynum, Interim Director

Bureau of Child Care Facilities Licensure

CC Licensure

Please sign the acknowledgment below and send back to your licensing official.

	from the Mississippi State Health Child Care Licensure ll be held responsible for any violations that may be found while n.
I, Phelisa Pittman	(name), serve in the capacity of owner, director, or director
	reSchool (center name). I acknowledge that I was
	and building to assure that all documents are up-to-date and that
	ment that I am agreeing that all required documents that are r, and renewal inspection for a license are in place at this time.
Phelisa Pittman	
Director Signature	
10/21/2020	
Date of Signature	